From: Lyn Doring

To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Submission on "Good medical practice..."
Date: Sunday, 19 August 2018 10:39:12 PM

Dear Sir/ Madam,

With respect, | wish to object to disproportionate inequality implied in,

i) the title by using the word “good”. When “good” becomes “Good” and is the only
capitalised word in the title for the new code, the value judgement bar rises higher. This
makes the updated code inherently "Good" and consequently the present code by inference
is "not-good”, so logically, it is “bad".

ii) Another area where injustice inequality are introduced and enshrined is with social
media. In brief, the “good” code removes doctor’s (and doctors’) right to privacy while
retaining it for everyone else in the land.

The world of social media is evanescent.

Your truly,
Kind regards,

Lyn Doring
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